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We’re getting closer to completing our
brand-new clinic space!

To make it happen, we’ll be renovating
our reception area and treatment rooms.

Our clinic will be closed from Monday
22nd September to Friday 10th

October.
We’ll reopen and be ready to welcome
you back on Monday 13th October.

Thanks for your patience—we can’t wait
to show you what’s coming!

EXCITING CHANGES AHEAD!

WANT TO
KNOW MORE?

WE’RE STILL HERE FOR YOU!

Artist’s render of our new building

Even while the clinic is closed, our team is still
working and ready to support you

Appointments might be a bit less flexible, but
you can still connect with us through:

Telehealth (video appointments)
Phone calls
Outreach visits (at your home or another
agreed location)
YPARC
Rosebud Headspace (825 Point Nepean
Rd)
Frankston Headspace (62 Playne St)
Frankston Integrated Health (just in front
of the hospital)
H Block – Frankston Hospital
Hastings Community Health (185 High St)

Reach out—we’ll find the best way to support
you!

Our new clinic build is on track
to be ready by the end of the
year!

Here’s what you can look
forward to:

More space for seeing
young people and families
Dedicated group areas
Modern, up-to-date facilities

We’re excited to welcome you
into the new space soon!

WHAT’S COMING!

Speak to your
case manager,
our amazing
admin staff, or
scan the QR code!
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